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Healthy Snack making competition 

 “Children are the priority .Change is the reality.Collaboartion is the strategy.” 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Subject: Culinary Club and Healthy Snack Making Competition 

We are excited to announce that in the month of July, students will have the opportunity to participate in our 

Culinary Club. This club aims to teach students the fundamentals of food preparation and the creation of 

healthy dishes. As part of this initiative, we have organized a House Competition scheduled for the last week 

of July, themed around the "Healthy Snack Making Competition." 

Schedule: 

● Grade 1: 31st July 2024 
● Grade 2: 29th July 2024 
● Grade 3 & 4: 29th July 2024 

● Grade 5: 30th July 2024 
● Grade 6-8: 31st July 2024 

Competition Guidelines: 

● Theme: Healthy snack making. Please ensure that the snacks are nutritious and fit the theme of 

promoting a healthy lifestyle. 
● Requirements: Only fireless cooking methods are allowed. Students must adhere to food safety 

standards, including wearing gloves, aprons, and head masks during food preparation. 
● Preparation: Students should come prepared with their unique recipes. This is an opportunity for 

them to showcase their creativity and culinary skills. 
● Judging: Judging will include presentation and following of basic preparation rules while preparing 

like wearing apron, gloves, head mask. 

We encourage your child's participation in this enriching activity as it promotes creativity, teamwork, and 

healthy eating habits. It promises to be a fun and educational experience for all involved. 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or require further information. We appreciate your 

support and look forward to a successful Culinary Club and Healthy Snack Making Competition. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

NOTE: WITH IMMIDIATE EFFECT IT IS COMPULSORY FOR ALL PARENTS AND 
GUARDIANS TO CARRY AN ESCORT CARD WHEN VISITING INSIDE OUR SCHOOL 
PREMISES. 

 


